June 22, 1973

Reverend Elmer G. Stratton
Trinity United Methodist Church
Adams and Second Streets

Port Clinton, Ohio 43452

Dear Remerend Stratton:

This letter will confirm my telephome comversation with Mrs. Pisher on
June 21, 1973 which concerned the rentsl of Fellowship Hall.

The Atomic Safety and Lincensing Board requests that Pellowship Hall be
resarved on July 17 end 18, 1973 for uss in the public hearing of Tcledo
Edison Compsny's proposed Davis Desse nuclesr gecerating stetion., The
nature of the hesring will be evideatiery, end 1t will relate to the
issusnce of an operating permit. The {nitisl session is scheduled to
begin st 9:30 a.m., and approximately fifty people are expacted to attend.
Attached for your assistance {e & copy of the proposad seating srreng-
mants. If you could provide some form of public address system ‘t would
be apprecisted. Plessa forward all bills to this office, aud I will
expeditiously process them for paymsnt.

Thack you for your kind and gracious sssistance.

Sinceraly,

J. R. Reudeiser
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